
 

 

Friday 22nd November 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In RE we have been thinking about how much God loves us.  For homework this week, the 
children need to creatively show how it makes them feel knowing that God loves them.  The 
children will not be given their homework book as this is a creative piece of work. 

Some ideas! 

 A heart collage. 

 A painting expressing happiness. 

 A dove made from different materials to represent peace. 

 Mosaic sun – to represent the warmth/love from God. 

The Early Years children are very creative and we always showcase their work.  Please encourage 
your child to use their imagination and create a masterpiece!   

Thank you for your continued support.  We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 

 


